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Back to the AK!
After 6 months on the road in the 
“Lower 48”, we are back in Alaska! 
We are at 69% of our missions 
budget, so we will only be here for 
the holidays, but it’s good to be 
back! We have been able to spend 
time with family, friends, fellow 
ministers, and people from our 
church.  We are looking forward to 
having our FULL budget raised and 
being able to come back and get the 
ball rolling on our dream!

“As we, in response to compassion for 
the lost and the thirsty souls in our 
lives, open the floodgates of our 
generosity, God responds by 

increasing our desire ability to be 
more generous.”    

        
                     - Pastor Jeremiah Niemuth

Beyond 2012

We are looking forward to where 
God is going to take us in 2013! We 
will be speaking in Montana and 
Washington, starting in January.  We 
are praying that God’s will be done 
and that He will take us wherever 
He wants us to be, that we might be 
a blessing wherever we go. 

Thank you so much for your 
continued prayers and giving.  At the 

end of December, we have a few 
major events happening, here in Fort 

Yukon, that we would appreciate 
your support in. Please check out 

our website @ 

www.missionalaska.org 

to learn more and see how you can 
be a part of Mission:Alaska.  

WASILLA MASTER’S 
COMMISSION GRADUATION

THIS MONTH, MY YOUNGER BROTHER, JOSHUA, 
GRADUATED FROM HIS 3RD YEAR OF MASTER’S 
COMMISSION WASILLA. I WAS HONORED TO 
BE INVITED TO PRESENT HIS DIPLOMA AT 
THIS AMAZING CEREMONY. AFTER 3 YEARS OF 
INTENSE DISCIPLESHIP, JOSHUA HAS TAKEN 
THE YOUTH PASTOR POSITION AT 
LIGHTHOUSE A/G, IN PETERSBURG, ALASKA. 

MEGA SPORTS C AMP

SHARNAY LED A KIDS WINTER DAY CAMP 
CALLED MEGA SPORTS CAMP, THIS 
MONTH. SHE BROUGHT IN VOLUNTEERS 
FROM FAIRBANKS AND SOME OF THE 
JUNIOR LEADERS, HERE IN FORT YUKON. 
WHAT A GREAT TIME OF SEEING KIDS 
LEARN ABOUT GOD AND HAVE A FUN TIME 
DOING IT. 

GIVING THANKS

WE HAD A GREAT THANKSGIVING DAY, 
HERE IN FORT YUKON. WE INVITED 
SOME FRIENDS AND ENJOYED GOOD 
FELLOWSHIP AND GREAT FOOD. MOST 
OF ALL, WE GAVE THANKS TO GOD FOR 
EVERYTHING IN LIFE. MAY WE NEVER 
FORGET THAT “THANKSGIVING” IS A 
TIME FOR GIVING THANKS TO GOD!
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SOUTHEAST BOUND!

SHARNAY AND I HEADED DOWN TO 
PETERSBURG, IN SOUTHEAST ALASKA, FOR A 
WEEK OF PREACHING, TEACHING, AND 
FELLOWSHIP WITH PASTOR TONY AND HIS 
FAMILY. OH, AND WE GOT TO SEE MY 
LITTLE BROTHER IN ACTION AS YOUTH 
PASTOR! SO GOOD TO SEE HIM WALKING 
IN HIS DESTINY! 
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